
From: Jawad, Saboor (DNR) <Saboor.Jawad@dnr.wa.gov>  
Sent: Monday, January 31, 2022 7:16 AM 
To: XXXXX 
Cc: XXXXX 
Subject: RE: RCS documents to send to ISPR AE 
 

Here the message from the AE:  
 
“I have reviewed the authors' responses and the revised proposal. Although I have 
some minor quibbles about some passages, the substantive issues have all been 
addressed in a satisfactory manner, and I see no value in asking for another revision 
cycle. 
 
Therefore, I recommend that the latest version of the proposal be accepted.” 
 


